
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The Worcester Bravehearts and Swanson Road Intermediate School are proud to announce that 
the Ticket to Read Program is starting up at Swanson! 

 

The Ticket to Read Program is a way to incentivize students in grades K-6 to keep reading 
outside the classroom, by giving them a free ticket to a Bravehearts and Railers game for every 
10 books they read in one month!  

  

To participate in the program, Parents and guardians can go to www.tickettoread.net, select the 
Worcester Bravehearts, and submit your student’s reading log for the month! From there, your 
student will be emailed a certificate from the Railers, which can be used to attend one Sunday 
home game during the 2024/2025 season, and the Bravehearts will either email or physically 
mail a ticket voucher to your student, at the rate of 1 voucher per month for each month that 10 
books are completed and submitted on the form. These ticket vouchers are redeemable for any 
home Bravehearts game this season (even our Friday Night games with fireworks) and include 
All-You-Can-Eat Concessions at the game! 

 

We also know that a night out can be expensive for families, so we wanted to let you know that if 
your whole family would like to join your reader for a night out at a Bravehearts game, tickets 
are now $20 each and will also include the All-You-Can-Eat Concessions and free parking.  

 

Swanson Road Intermediate School will be hosting a Ticket to Read Kickoff Event on Monday, 
April 1st, where we will introduce the program to your reader, and hand out some cool 
bookmarks for them as well! 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your student’s teacher or Ms. Saad and Ms. Bergeron! 

Thank you so much, we hope you finish the school year strong! 

 

Helena Stamatakis 

helena@worcesterbravehearts.com 

Community Relations Manager 

Worcester Bravehearts 
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